
 

 

 

 

 

 
29th March 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,     

              

YEAR 13 EASTER COURSEWORK AND REVISION CLASSES  

MONDAY 3RD – FRIDAY 7TH APRIL 2023 

                 

I am writing to you to let you know that A Level coursework and revision sessions will take place at the school during 

the Easter break for Year 13 students. This is critical to ensure that your child «FIRSTNAME» «SURNAME» stands 

the best chance of success in their Summer exams.  

 

The sessions your child should attend are below: 

 

 MON 3RD APRIL TUES 4TH APRIL WEDS 5TH APRIL THURS 6TH APRIL FRI 7TH APRIL 

SESSION 1      

SESSION 2      

 

 

• SESSION 1 will run from 9.00am-11.00am.  Registration from 8.45am to 8.55am for a 9.00am 

start. 

• SESSION 2 from 11.30am-1.30pm.   

 

Students are to bring their own lunch and refreshments as catering facilities will not be available and 

students will not be allowed out of school during the day (except for Sixth Form). There will be a break 

between sessions from 11.00am to 11.25am for pupils to eat their packed lunches. Please make sure that your child 

brings appropriate equipment to these revision sessions.  

 

Students who misbehave and interrupt any of these revision sessions will be sent home, parents will be notified and 

they will not be allowed to attend any further revision at the school. Likewise, students who arrive late i.e. after 9.00am 

will not be admitted. 

 

I hope your child will find these sessions useful in preparing them for their exams, aiding the completion of the 

coursework elements required for their A Levels and that they will participate fully and work hard to secure top grades. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Ms C Brennan 

Acting Deputy Headteacher – Quality of Education 

  

 


